
Vikings  stadium:  Minneapolis
moves forward on development
July 19th, 2013 – The city of Minneapolis, developer Ryan Cos.
and the Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority will negotiate
terms of a proposed $400 million mixed-use development that
would complement a new Vikings stadium planned for the city’s
downtown.
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